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Lissa Andersen 

Meeting was called to order at 10:00am at St. Mark’s Methodist Church, 1267 Rutherford Blvd, 

Murfreesboro.   

We had 3 visitors Mari Whitley, Carol Tessmer, and Chris Dearing. 

Birthdays were – Rhena W. (11/3), Anne M. (11/4), Roxann B. (11/7), Mark S. (11/17), and Betty K. 

(11/23). 

Secretary minutes were approved by Lynn D. 1st, Bonnie W. 2nd. 

Treasurer’s report will be coming out later since the quilt show has to all be entered in. 

Kitty M. registered our guild with the Guild Finder with Quiltfolk Magazine.  Gifts are sent every quarter 

and are being used as door prizes.  You can look up the Guild Finder on their website 

https://www.quiltfolk.com/ to see all the guilds listed. If purchasing anything from their website, they 

are giving a 15% discount using the code QUILT24. 

Quilt show report – we had 519 attendees.  A detailed report will be coming.  The country store did 

excellent.  Everyone worked hard and out did their selves.  Kitchen committee did a great job. 

Sunshine - Cards are sent for birthdays.  Hearts are sent for loss in a family and surgeries.  Hearts are 

always needed and you can find more info for those on the website. 

Set up and take down – See Charlotte M. to sign up.  It is a part of our responsibility as members to sign 

up to help 2 or 3 times a year. 

Charity quilts – Karen Alexander will be picking up 20 quilts for Red Bird.  This is a ministry of St. Marks 

and we do these quilts for the children there as our gift back to the church for letting us meet there. 

Program – today was a charity quilt trunk show.  Next meeting Dec. 8 will be a business meeting and 

Christmas party.  

Christmas party – Dec. 8 at St. Mark’s.  Lunch will be provided and a very special visitor will be attending.   

There will be a gift exchange at the end of the party.  If you wish to participate, please bring a wrapped 

gift $20 to $25 price range.  It can be anything but love sewing related gifts. 

Elections – President – Carol Burnett 

 Vice President –  

 Treasurer –  

 Secretary – 

These will be continued at the business meeting before the Christmas party.  We still need 3 officers.  

Please contact Roxann if you are willing to put your name in for one of the 3 positions that are open.  

We NEED a board in order to have quilt guild.   

https://www.quiltfolk.com/


The Quilt Walk will be Dec 2 and 3 in Bell Buckle.  We will be displaying quilts in one of the homes.  We 

want a variety of quilts, new and old, traditional and modern.  If you have a quilt you would like to share 

contact Karen D.  Volunteers are also needed to sit with the quilts.  There will be 2 hour time slots to fill.  

Door Prizes were won by Jeanna D, Pat B, Carol B, Bonnie, Carla C, Phyliss P, Lynn D, Chris D.  

Lunch today was provided by Tina R, Phyliss P, Bonnie W, Sue P, and Nancy M.  Thank you, ladies.  If you 

would like to sign up to help with lunches see Sue P.  She will have spots starting in January  

Mark Sherman donated an antique quilt to the guild.  We are having a silent auction with the bid 

starting at $50 and proceeds will go to the guild.  We will be doing this on Dec. 8. 

 

 

 

 


